
 

 

 

Dear NDF member, 
 
Please see attached the minutes of our meeting & AGM on Monday. 
 
The changes to the NDF constitution were agreed - the new version can be seen here. 
 
As mentioned at the meeting, there have been problems with the Council's system of 
email alerts for planning applications. If you've had problems - and/or are still not 
receiving information - please let us know. 
 
Current planning applications of note are: 

• 23 Ravenshaw Street: 8 unit infill development with basement - details here 

(deadline for comments Friday 17th March). 
• 86 Mill Lane - conversion of most of shop (formerly Bake-a-boo) into residential - 

details here (deadline for comments Friday 24th March). 

A new developer is bringing forward plans for the Gondar Gardens Reservoir site - with 
two initial consultation events on Thursday 16th & Saturday 18th March - full details here. 
 
For regular updates on our work, please follow the NDF on Twitter and Facebook. 
 
The next NDF meeting will be on Wednesday 10th May at 7.30pm at West Hampstead 
Library. 
 
Finally, as the outgoing chairman, this is the last NDF email I'll be sending. Many thanks to 
everyone for their support, contributions and assistance to the work of the NDF over the 
past five years. I wish Keith & Nick, the committee, and the NDF all the best for the years 
ahead. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James  
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